From:

Tuesday, August 14, 2018 10:22 AM

Sent: To:

Subject: Visit Proposal Form

Dear Mr

Thank you for applying for the participation in the meeting Frontex-EU border guard authorities-industry. Let me please inform you that your Visit Proposal Form is received.

All the received forms will be analysed in September and a decision will be taken at the end of the month. A meeting with the selected companies will be organized most probably 20-21 November.

Best regards,

Research and Innovation Unit · Capacity Building Division